Sen. Joe Leiberman, D-CT will visit the Bay Area this week to release a broadband white paper and throw his support behind new legislation to support broadband deployment. A draft copy of the report stated that faster transmission of graphics, sound and video will spur economic growth by transforming the way citizens learn, interact with the government and shop.  The Senator plans to introduce legislation to address various issues in broadband including tax credits, regulation and research and development.  While 70 percent of consumers have access to broadband, only 11 percent subscribe to the service. Many consumers cite high prices and a lack of compelling content as reasons not to subscribe. There has been a great deal of debate in Washington around increasing broadband deployment and several bills are already pending that include providing tax incentives to build broadband networks in rural areas and boosting funding for research and development.
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